
 

Date: February 19, 2021 

To  
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai, 
Maharashtra 400001 

To 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai, Maharashtra 
400051 

  
Dear Sir, 
 

Re: Intimation of Investors call-pursuant to Regulation 30 of The SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, it is hereby informed that the Company had a telephonic 
call with the following investors on February 19, 2021: 

  

 Aurum Capital 
 HDFC Securities 
 VEC Investments 

 

The Company shall also disseminate the above information on the website of the Company at 
www.schandgroup.com. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking You.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


